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March 22, 2016 
 
Quincy D. Allen, P.E. 
District Engineer, Houston District 
Texas Department of Transportation 
PO Box 1386 
Houston, Texas 77251-1386 
 
RE: CSJ 1415-03-010 
       FM 2759: From South of Sansbury Boulevard to FM 762/FM 2759 Crabb River Road 
       CSJ 0543-03-067 
       FM 762: from FM 762/FM 2759 Crabb River Road to South of LCISD School 
 
Dear Mr. Allen, 
 
This letter will confirm the we are in receipt of your letter dated February 5, 2016 regarding 
TxDOT’s offer to fund the local share of the FM 2759 / FM 762 project. 
 
On March 8, 2016, Commissioners Court of Fort Bend County accepted TxDOT’s offer to 
fund the local share of this project in lieu of reimbursement to Fort Bend County in 
accordance with the Advanced Funding Agreement between TxDOT and Fort Bend County. 
This letter will serve as the notice that the proposed funding plan is acceptable to Fort Bend 
County. Minutes reflecting this action by the Commissioners Court are attached hereto for 
your files. 
 
We want to say thank you to you and your staff for working closely with us to accomplish 
this change. In particular we appreciate your efforts to address the tremendous growth in 
Fort Bend County and your efforts to improve mobility in our region. Please let me know if 
you need anything more. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Richard W. Stolleis, P.E. 
County Engineer 
 
Cc: Judge Robert E. Hebert 
Commissioner Richard Morrison  
Commissioner Grady Prestage 
Commissioner Andy Meyers 
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Mr. Quincy Allen 
CSJ 1415-03-010 
FM 2759: From South of Sansbury Boulevard to FM 762/FM 2759 Crabb River Road 
CSJ 0543-03-067 
FM 762: from FM 762/FM 2759 Crabb River Road to South of LCISD School 
 
 
Commissioner James Patterson 
Bill Brudnick 
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